
Hi we are Tom, Lydia and Josh and 

we were pupils at Jerry Clay 

Academy. 

In Summer 2021 we are going on an 

expedition to Borneo with Camps 

International and Outwood Grange 

Academy. 

This will take us far from home but we know 

it will be a life-changing experience. 

 

In the amazing 4 weeks we will be: 

 Helping build community buildings in Tinangol village (in the poorest area in the Sabah 

Region of Borneo)  

 Going on a 5 day jungle trek 

 Working in conservation with endangered animals including orangutans 

 Helping plant trees to assist in the reforestation programme 

 Visiting the Sepilok Orangutan Rehabilitation Sanctuary and world’s only Sun Bear 

Conservation Centre 

The expedition costs £4,350 each and we have been working hard fundraising.  Mrs 

Swinburne has kindly offered to let us come into school on 24 and 26 March 2020 during 

the parents evenings where we will 

be……… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you’ll come 

and see us and have a drink, a bun or 2 and 

chance your arm at the raffle or the naming game. 

We’re very much looking forward to meeting you at 

the parents’ evenings on 24 and 26 March! 

All money we raise goes to fund our expedition. 

Thank you for your support! 

Tom, Lydia and Josh 


